St Mary-Holy Cross Finance Council July 19, 2022

Attendance: Heidi Ackerman, Sue Tollefson, Candy Zidon, John Fisher, Diane Gannon and Bill Rooney

Meeting called to order at 6:35 p.m.

Heidi led us in prayer

John made a motion to approve the June minutes and Diane seconded.

Financials: We have met our goal for the Bishops Annual Appeal and will receive some funds back.

We discussed several of the line items to better understand the financial statement.

Sue made the motion to approve the financials and John seconded.

Discussed the possibility of having Bi-Montly meetings. Everyone seemed in favor but the decision will be made after we discuss this with Father Amadeo

Old Business: No news on the repair of the steeple and no new leads for members to serve on the financial committee.

John closed by leading us in prayer.

Next meeting August 16??